
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
We have created a 
Forest School. We 

cannot wait to 

explore it  
with you all. 

 

 This week we have welcomed some children back to 
school. Children in Early Years, Year 1 and Year 6 
have returned to their classrooms.  We cannot wait 
until we see you all back in your classrooms too! Our 
school just is not the same without you all!  None of 
us know, at the moment, when things will return to 
normal but we promise to keep sending you things to 
do at home and we love seeing pictures from your 
home learning. In fact, I shed a little tear every Friday 
when I look at your smiling faces and the amazing 
work that you have created. I will be so happy when I 
can see you all in person! 
The adults in our school have all asked me to say 
‘Hello and they hope you are working hard!’ 

When the children have arrived at school this week 
they have seen many changes and some things look 
strange. This is what the classrooms look like; the 
adults look funny when they are cleaning and doing 
first aid; there are circles on the walls to show 
everyone where to stand so that they are not too 
close to each other.  
 

 
 

 

I received this from Jasper (Y4) today and it 
made my day!  
 
This is a little something to let you know that 
we are thinking of you, 
Lock down is hard, lonely and scary a times, this 
is very true. 
 
We are not able to see you or hug you for now, 
And only time will tell, when this will change or 
how. 
 
But for now, the Hall family are sending this 
little hug, 
And hope this brings you some happiness and 
keeps away the bug. 
 

Stay safe! 
 

Jasper’s poem also made me think about you 
all and how much the adults in your school are 

missing you. Be good, stay and safe and 
remember we all love you very much! 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Hello  to all of our amazing West Heath 

Primary School children  (4th June 2020) 

Next week a teacher will phone you to find out 
how you are getting on and to hear your news. 
They always pass messages on to me; I love to 
hear your stories. 


